Members of the board, 


As Treasurer of Elk Stream Ranch, I did a thorough review of our accounting records and books last Sunday, March 7th, 2010 with the Assistant Treasurer, Odin Christensen. Odie and I went over the checkbook, ledger, financial summary and yearly tax preparation summary. All were in order. We then pulled a few bills, and they all look good. All records are complete, up to date, and easy to find and understand.  I received copies of our financial summary, tax preparation summary and one page of our ledger. 

In summary, from what I saw, our accounting, under Odie, looks immaculate. As always, we owe Odie a big thank you for the work that he does for Elk Stream. 


Alan Scott 
Secretary/ Treasurer 
Elk Stream Ranch
